
Subject: URGENT Down Decorative Light Standard 1139 Highland Avenue, Hollywood
From: Media District
Date: 02/01/2016 11:09 AM
To: Jeff Ziliotto <jeff.ziliotto@lacity.org>, "chris.mosman@lacity.org" <chris.mosman@lacity.org>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Paul Jordan <32285@lapd.lacity.org>, John Irigoyen 
<John.Irigoyen@universalpro.com>

Dear Jeff and Chris:
 
I wanted to notify the Street Lighting Department that a Decorative Light Standard has been hit by a vehicle and was reported this morning 
by our Security Team.   I have attached a photo for your information. The location is:

1139 North Highland (x Santa Monica)  North west side near Free City

Can you please let me know the process on having this light standard repair and reinstalled?

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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